
Public Service Announcement

Monday, 6th April, 2020

Contact: Permanent Secretary 

Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines 

FOGGING FOR 6TH APRIL 2020

Public Service Announcement - St. Vincent & the
Grenadines

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment wishes to advise the
general  public  that  the  Insect  Vector  Control  Unit  will  be  conducting
fogging  operations  in  the  vicinity  of  the  Kingstown  Vegetable  Market
commencing at 6:30 pm on Monday, 6th April 2020.

Motorists are kindly asked to take caution.

Persons who are suffering from any respiratory illnesses are kindly asked to
take the necessary precautionary measures.
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